
Flemington-Raritan Regional School District 
Ms. Kari McGann 

Superintendent of Schools 
50 Court Street, Flemington, New Jersey 08822-1300 

Phone: (908) 284-7561   Fax: (908) 284-7656 
kmcgann@frsd.k12.nj.us  

  

 

 

 
TO:  Flemington-Raritan Regional School District Community 
FROM: Kari McGann, Superintendent of Schools 
DATE:  August 27, 2018 
RE:  Indoor Air Quality Lab Reports 
 

The health, comfort, and learning environment of students and staff are important aspects of 
Flemington-Raritan Regional School District's mission.   Flemington-Raritan Regional School District 
is strongly committed to the health and comfort of our students and staff, as well the environmental 
quality in our schools.   It is important for all that our schools provide a safe, comfortable, and 
productive environment for our students and staff so that we achieve our core mission—educating 
students.  Our district follows the guidelines by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to 
prevent as many indoor air quality problems (IAQ) as possible and respond to any IAQ issues that 
may arise. For more information visit the EPA link here. 
 

External testing of air quality and surface testing was contracted to a professional outside consultant 
through R.K. Environmental. As part of the remediation and clean-up plan I am communicating with 
staff and parents the cleanup process and outcomes of the external testing.  I have shared in multiple 
correspondences that after we had the results of surface and air sample testing I would communicate 
with all the results of the testing and any further action that was recommended or required.  The 
attachments are quantitative and qualitative reports from the Occupational & Environmental Analysis, 
Inc. Professional Engineering Service Company; a professional company that specializes in health and 
safety, environmental affairs, and energy.  Mr. Michael McGuinness, a building pathologist has 
provided reports from the Q Lab of Environmental Microbiology, 254 Bridge Street, Metuchen, NJ 
08840. The lab results are posted for your review. 
 
Please know that the health and safety of our students and staff is of the utmost importance to us.  We 
are on target with the professional cleaning to have Copper Hill Elementary completely remediated 
and the humidity challenges resolved.  I will continue to communicate with our community to address 
concerns.  
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kari McGann 
Superintendent of Schools 
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